
Negotiations Update:  February 27, 2015 

On Friday, February 27, 2015, the Rescue Union Federation of Teachers (RUFT) Negotiation 

Team and the District Negotiation Team continued negotiations for the 2014-15 school year.  

The following occurred: 

 District and RUFT continued to discuss proposed language on the following:  

-Article VII Transfer and Reassignments 

-Article VIII Long/Short Term Leaves 

-Article XXX Staff Development 

 RUFT presented a salary increase of 6.25% total compensation.  The District countered 

with 4.50% total compensation.  RUFT countered with 5.25% on the salary schedule and 

1% off salary schedule.  The District’s compensation offer remains at 4.50% total 

compensation. 

 RUFT and the District agreed on an Independent Contract Support Teacher at the Middle 

School.  This position will be posted at the hourly pay rate. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Friday, March 20, 2015.  


